
Six Days week proposal in all Offices/Stations of Prasar Bharati. 

Prasar Bharti had asked all 10 Recognized Associations to give their comments of 

Six days week in all  Prasar Bharati offices/stations/establishments.  The first it was 

asked through a letter dated 26th April 2013 and now on 26th July 2013 we received 

reminder on the issue. Since our election process was going on,  Central office 

restrained from giving any comments and it was left to new elected body to take a 

decision. 

At present most of our stations are working under shift system thus Six days week 

system will not effect most of our members as maximum staff is working in stations. 

The Six days system will give an added advantage to our staff in stations that they 

can get their administrative works done on Saturdays also. On the other hand five 

days week system is being followed only in Prasar Bharati, both the Directorates, 

Zonal offices, Research deptt, STIT and few of other offices where only a handful 

number of our Members are posted.  

We are seeking opinion of CWC Members. All Members are also welcome to give 

their opinions. Pl. Submit your views on the issue within a period of one week. 

Central office will take a decision based upon the feedbacks received. 

Pl submit your opinion on  

umsharma01@yahoo.com, umsharma01@gmail.com, arteeanil@yahoo.com 

Click here for Letter from Prasar Bharati 
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